

July 15, 1994

NIOSH Dochet Office Robert A. Taft Labs Cincinnati, Ohio 45226

Dear Sir:

I am the Infection Control and Employee Health Nurse of our community hospital.

The recently published NIOSH proposed Rule on Respiratory Devices has my support as a first step in improving the certification process. This recognizes the process as finally addressing the health care setting. The Type C filter with a 95% filter efficiency is very acceptable to a health care worker's need.

Thank you for this long awaited step forward.

Sincerely, Felicia Pilla

Felicia Pilla, R.N.

Infection Control/Employee Health Nurse